
	 	
	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	

Greetings from
the Family-Based Justice Center

October is See Us, Support Us Month. See Us, Support Us (SUSU) is
a community for, and raises awareness about, children of
incarcerated parents. This year, SUSU focuses on children whose
parents are returning to the community after incarceration.
Reentry can be both a joyous and challenging time for children,
and they need support. Sign up for their newsletter, follow them
on social media (X/Instagram), and visit their website to access
resources, hear tips from young people, and learn about calls to
action, events, and more. Please spread the word about SUSU and
encourage children and youth affected by parental incarceration
to follow them and enter their art contest.

In conjunction with See Us, Support Us Month, the Center will host
a webinar on how state corrections departments can implement
family-furlough policies and programs for incarcerated mothers
and fathers. Amanda Woolford, Director of Women’s Operations at
the Maine Department of Corrections, and Jacinta Hunt, a formerly
incarcerated mother who participated in Maine’s family-furlough
program, will describe its policies, implementation, and impacts.
To register for the webinar, please click here.

Staff Highlight:

https://www.susu-osborne.org/
https://www.susu-osborne.org/contact-10
https://twitter.com/OsborneNY
https://www.instagram.com/osborneassociation/
https://www.susu-osborne.org/
https://www.susu-osborne.org/susu-art-contest
https://nyu.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_EulYf41BR5OvHkrofTYvwQ


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	

L–R: Sean Miller (Sunrise Program Director), Isabel Coronado (Family-Based Justice Center 
Coordinator), Beschelle Lockhart (Sunrise CEO and Grant Administrator), Kayla Riley (Sunrise Senior 
Advisor and Grant Administrator), Mike Fauble (Sunrise COO), and Adela Collins (Sunrise Director of 
Administration). 

The week of September 4, Family-Based Justice Center staff visited 
Sunrise Health Clinics in Las Vegas. Sunrise, an FY 2022 grantee from 
the Office of Juvenile Justice and Delinquency Prevention (OJJDP) 
Family-Based Alternative Justice program, is an integrated health 
clinic that uses a wraparound model of care to restore people to their
highest level of functioning. Their Family First Program rehabilitates 
justice-involved families, with the goals of keeping families intact and
alleviating the stress and burden on children that come from 
parental incarceration. 

L–R: Isabel Coronado (Family-Based Justice Center Coordinator), Elizabeth Lambert-Hughes (Alabama 
DOC Resource Planning Unit Coordinator), E. Kelley Mautz (Alabama DOC Deputy Commissioner), 
and Judith Clark (Hour Children Community Justice Advocate). 

On September 14, FBJC Coordinator Isabel Coronado participated on 
a panel at the Second Chance Act Addressing the Needs of 
Incarcerated Parents and Their Minor Children Grantee (CIP) 
convening, hosted by the Council of State Governments and OJJDP, 
for Second Chance Act CIP grantees from around the country to meet 
fellow grantees and learn about topics that inform their work. They 
discussed strategies to support family reunification in reentry using 
early-release mechanisms, adopting policies that support free 
communications for families, and establishing formal partnerships to 
support families involved in the child-welfare system. 

In the News: 
Many jails and prisons are moving to reduce the cost of phone calls, 
with some making them free. Read about the movement here. 

https://www.sunriseclinics.org/family-first
https://nationalreentryresourcecenter.org/second-chance-act/program-tracks/addressing-needs-incarcerated-parents-and-their-minor-children
https://www.motherjones.com/crime-justice/2023/08/conneticut-prison-phone-fees-securus/


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	

	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	
	 	 	 	

	 	 	
	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	

	
	

	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	

The Alachua County, Florida, jail is providing two free non-attorney 
calls per month, as a pilot towards making all calls free. Read about 
it here. 

Researchers at the University of Chicago find parental incarceration 
linked to long-term cardiovascular risks. Read the summary here. 

Read the story of a young man’s journey facing his father’s 
incarceration here. 

OJJDP Updates: 
October is Youth Justice Action Month. Each year, OJJDP joins with its 
partners to raise awareness and educate the public about how the 
justice system impacts children. This year’s theme is “Justice Is ____.” 
The YJAM theme gives impacted youth, families, and allies an 
opportunity to collectively imagine new possibilities for systems of 
support, healing, and restorative justice. Visit their website to learn 
more. 
RESOURCES: 

Read about OJJDP’s priorities. 
Follow OJJDP on X and Facebook. 

We thank you for staying up-to-date with the Family-Based Justice 
Center. Don’t forget to follow @FBJCenter and forward this 
newsletter to your contacts. 

New York University, Marron Institute 

Was this email 
bit.ly/FBJCnews. 

forwarded to you? Sign up yourself at 

Family-Based Justice Center 

370 Jay St.,12th Floor
Brooklyn, NY 11201 

This email was sent to {{ contact.EMAIL }} You received this email because 
you are registered with Family-Based Justice Center 

Unsubscribe here 

This newsletter is funded in whole or in part through a grant from the Office of Juvenile Justice and 

Delinquency Prevention, Office of Justice Programs, U.S. Department of Justice. Neither the U.S. Department 

of Justice nor any of its components operate, control, are responsible for, or necessarily endorse, this 

information (including, without limitation, its content, policies, and any services or tools provided). 

© 2023 Family-Based Justice Center 

https://news.yahoo.com/free-phone-calls-now-available-201044429.html
https://www.uchicagomedicine.org/forefront/research-and-discoveries-articles/parental-incarceration-cardiovascular-risk
https://www.riverfronttimes.com/news/i-made-peace-with-my-dads-record-by-changing-my-name-40849231
https://ojjdp.ojp.gov/events/youth-justice-action-month
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__lnks.gd_l_eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDcsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vb2pqZHAub2pwLmdvdi9hYm91dC9vampkcC1wcmlvcml0aWVzP3V0bV9jYW1wYWlnbj1hZG1pbi1jYWxsX2p1bmUtZnktMjAyMyZ1dG1fbWVkaXVtPWVtYWlsJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9Z292ZGVsaXZlcnkiLCJidWxsZXRpbl9pZCI6IjIwMjMwNjI4Ljc4ODk5NzExIn0.gboeqWZsKTyzOqjq3uqruNdYzgWuWmccxg2Dzha82xM_s_2184259296_br_210190492760-2Dl&d=DwMFAA&c=slrrB7dE8n7gBJbeO0g-IQ&r=XIZSEyPhcWj-DKXpGR66ng&m=8NOcnDTe20mnVa9Y1476-_dtSxLzMRBBGc6bEGUPFemZLFyO59EyAxJpoVsACFEQ&s=zLf8JD_2HAcsPE9gKjLa123bjTuyO3fOUhUsfHGSafE&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__lnks.gd_l_eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDksInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMzAyMTQuNzE1MTU0NzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3R3aXR0ZXIuY29tL09KUE9KSkRQP3V0bV9jYW1wYWlnbj1iaG1fMjAyMyZ1dG1fbWVkaXVtPWVtYWlsJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9Z292ZGVsaXZlcnkifQ.E7Lw8cWDOV0GQca7ufVtehleWWAT8sHhbGpvUItfzRQ_s_2184259296_br_154456540652-2Dl&d=DwMFAA&c=slrrB7dE8n7gBJbeO0g-IQ&r=XIZSEyPhcWj-DKXpGR66ng&m=A54OATvgzRm8ZjbKI-V8yUSZ-CJz72Y1GBapChNOQZyfFUWKIwUDDtgW_LD-QiIp&s=pg9XyRcUZozM2DMIa_Ip0C9J93G25mUtPo325y-hzCQ&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__lnks.gd_l_eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMTAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMzAyMTQuNzE1MTU0NzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5mYWNlYm9vay5jb20vT0pQT0pKRFAvP3V0bV9jYW1wYWlnbj1iaG1fMjAyMyZ1dG1fbWVkaXVtPWVtYWlsJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9Z292ZGVsaXZlcnkifQ.-5FSy-5F3GTWTjFHc4H1J4aB-5FprXLCV-2DMi1DXi-2DMahggIVQ_s_2184259296_br_154456540652-2Dl&d=DwMFAA&c=slrrB7dE8n7gBJbeO0g-IQ&r=XIZSEyPhcWj-DKXpGR66ng&m=A54OATvgzRm8ZjbKI-V8yUSZ-CJz72Y1GBapChNOQZyfFUWKIwUDDtgW_LD-QiIp&s=XEZacEdv6P8kCqd8aHdzC-N8VKbxHNm0d4uSN2DSfuI&e=
https://mobile.twitter.com/FBJCenter
https://bit.ly/FBJCnews
file:///var/www/html/public/%7B%7B%20unsubscribe%20%7D%7D
https://www.brevo.com/?utm_source=logo_client&utm_medium=email

